
Richard Roman, P.E. 

 
Rich has served as the District Executive for PennDOT’s 
Engineering District 4 since January 2019.  As District 
Executive, Rich has oversight of a 6-County area in 
northeast PA and is involved in the Design, Construction, 
Maintenance and Operations of 4,000 miles of roads and 
2,100 bridges, with an annual budget of over $400 
million.    
 
Prior to coming to District 4, Rich was the Director of the 
Bureau of Maintenance and Operations for 5 years.     
 
Prior to joining the Bureau, Rich worked in Engineering 
District 8-Harrisburg for 16 years.  He served as the ADE 
for Maintenance; Design Services Engineer; and several 
other engineering capacities, starting in 1998.  

 
Rich is a graduate of Penn State, obtaining a Bachelor of Science degree in Civil 
Engineering and a minor in Environmental Engineering; along with a Master of Public 
Administration Degree.   
 


